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TO:    Members of the State Board of Education 
 
FROM:  Karen B. Salmon, Ph.D. 
 
DATE: January 30, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Maryland’s Every Student Succeeds Act Consolidated State Plan 
______________________________________________________________________________
  
On September 15, 2017, the Maryland State Department of Education (MSDE) submitted Maryland’s 
Draft Consolidated Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) State Plan to the U. S. Department of 
Education (USED).  On December 12, 2017, December 27, 2017, and finally on January 4, 2018, the 
U.S. Department of Education (USED) provided MSDE with feedback on the Plan and Maryland’s 
resubmissions of the Plan in response to questions from USED.  Maryland’s final Plan was submitted 
on January 10, 2018.  Secretary Betsy DeVos notified Maryland on January 16, 2018 that Maryland’s 
Consolidated State Plan was approved. 
 
We look forward to the full implementation of the Plan and sincerely appreciate the support and 
contributions of the State Board, the ESSA External Stakeholder Committee, the ESSA Internal 
Committee, multiple sub-committees, and the many stakeholders across the State who provided input 
on Maryland’s Draft along the way. We now begin the work of full implementation of Maryland’s 
Plan. 
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